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February 2025 

 

Mayor Hanley 

c/o Manager Karen Kovacs   

Marquette City Hall 

300 W. Baraga Avenue 

Marquette, Michigan 49855 

 

Dear Mayor Hanley, 

 

The Upper Peninsula Children’s Museum would like to submit a request to the Sault Ste Marie 
Tribe of Chippewa Indians for its 2% disbursement through the city of Marquette and seeks the 

Commission’s approval of such action.   
 

The Upper Peninsula Children’s Museum will be requesting $10,000 for playmaker’s memberships 
in order to provide civic, artistic and cultural activities to the general public, including those who 

might not otherwise be able to afford a membership. A full proposal outlining the Museum and its 

request will be submitted to the city to pass on to the Sault Tribe or can be passed on to the Tribe 

directly if desired.  If you would like the Museum’s most recent financials or 990s I am happy to 
pass them along.   

 

If you need more information, I would be very happy to supply it.  Thank you so much for your 

kind assistance.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Alexandra Eisenberger 

Vice President  

UPCM Board of Directors 
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Alexandra Eisenberger




